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DPH Weekly Ebola Conference Call
 
DPH’s next weekly conference call on Ebola is on Tuesday, October 21st at 11:00 AM.  This call,
 which will provide an update on the Ebola Virus Disease, is targeted to Hospitals, EMS,
 Emergency Management, Local Public Health, Colleges/Universities, Community Health
 Centers, and Public Safety.  Please share this information with your police, fire, EMS and
 Emergency Management partners.
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